
  

  
 

Figure 1: Improvements 

Figure 3: Previous Conditions 

Figure 2: Project Location 

City of Kenmore Completed Projects 

 

Project Name: NE 202nd Street Sidewalk Project 

Project No.: T27-0199  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

Project Location(s): NE 202nd St between NE 198th Street and 66th Avenue NE; 

66th Avenue NE between NE 202nd Street and Kenmore Junior High School.  

Project Completed:  2017 

Project Cost: $1.4M ($675,994 Safe Routes to Schools Fund, $440,000 TIB Funds, $259,595 Local Funds)  
 

Project Description: The improvements included the construction of sidewalk along the west/south side of 

NE 202nd St and along both sides of 66nd Ave NE to Kenmore Junior High School. The project included a bike 

lane along the west/south side of NE 202nd Street a narrower crossing of 66nd Ave NE, new marked 

pedestrian crossing (north/south) at the NE 202nd St. & 66th Ave NE intersection. The crosswalk flashing 

beacon was also relocated from the east side of the intersection to the north side of the intersection.  
 

Background:  The improvements along the project corridor helped the City of Kenmore take another step 

towards completing the key pedestrian corridor linking the central business district, neighborhoods, and 

Kenmore Junior High School. The City of Kenmore conducted a study in 2008 of the 68th Avenue NE/202nd 

Street corridor, which extends both to the south and north of the proposed project area and identified it as a 

key pedestrian safety corridor. 

 


